Dear St Cecilia's families,

Only 5 weeks to go until the Fair on **Saturday 22nd October 2022.**

AUCTION: This will be our **final** call out for Auction items. We will be collating all auction items in Week 1 of Term 4, so if you do have anything to donate, please let us know by **Friday**, **7**th **October 2022.**

SPONSORSHIP – if you're keen to sponsor a stall and cover some of the costs of running the stall so that profit goes directly to the school, please reach out. Every little bit counts in terms of keeping our costs low so that all the money raised can go back to the school.

If you can help out with the above, need anymore information or have questions/suggestions please contact us on fair@scgleniris.catholic.edu.au.

A few reminders!

- ♦ **Raffle** ticket books have been sent home today to allow families time over the school holidays to sell tickets to friends and family. Completed ticket books can be returned to school from week 1 of Term 4.
- ❖ Did you forget to bring your **Mystery bottle** to the Father's Day breakfast? Donations for our mystery wine bottle stall are still being collected. Please drop any 'mystery' bottles off at the office.
- ❖ Second hand books is back. Start going through your books now! Second hand books will be available to be dropped off from week 2. Further information to follow early in Term 4.
- ❖ **Signup sheets** for volunteers to assist and help out with shifts at stalls and general jobs, early in Term 4. Class reps may also be reaching out for help with individual stalls.
- ❖ CDFpay will be opened for **Ride Passes** in Week 1 of Term 4.

Thank you everyone for all your support already!

The 2022 Fair Committee